Freedom of Inquiry

FREEDOM OF INQUIRY

All students have the right to free inquiry and scholarly investigation. Students are encouraged to
discuss all topics freely and to exchange ideas in a mutually respectful manner. They are also free to
publish any findings or recommendations, either individually or in association with others, provided
they make no claim to represent the university without due authorization, and they have secured the
appropriate Institutional Review Board (IRB) approvals if necessary.



